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 (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

From:  (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)
Sent:
To:
Cc: @bdi.eu'
Subject: RE: Follow up of last Friday call

Dear Mr  
Thank you very much for your e-mail to Kurt, of which I herewith acknowledge receipt. 
We will follow this up with our colleagues concerned. 
Have a lovely day, 
Karen 
 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: 
Date: 2
To: "VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: " bdi.eu)" @bdi.eu> 
Subject: Follow up of last Friday call 

  
Dear Kurt, 
  
first of all thank you again for the fruitful and constructive call of last week: I think that 
the approach that you exposed is the best way to proceed on SUPD guidelines. 
  
I would like to reiterate the commitment of industries to further invest in collection 
and recycling solutions, such as declared by the paper value chain industries in the 
attached letter that was addressed to President Von der Leyen last December. It is a 
point to which we attach the highest importance, since it can ensure legal certainty, 
while supporting industry investments and competitiveness. 
  
I remain at your disposal for any clarification and I am looking forward to hearing 
from you. 
  
Best regards, 
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